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02 July 2020
Dear Councillor

Town & Country Planning Act 1990 (As Amended)
Town & Country Planning (Development Management Procedure)(England) Order 2015
Planning (Listed Buildings and Conservation Areas) Act 1990 (As Amended)
Planning (Listed Buildings and Conservation Areas) Regulations 1990 (As Amended)

Site: GARAGES ADJACENT TO 227 TO 273 WELL HALL ROAD, ELTHAM, SE9
6TX

Applicant: Royal Borough of Greenwich
Proposal: Demolition of existing garages and construction of 20 dwellings (6 x 1-bed, 9 x

2-bed, 5 x 3-bed) (Use Class C3) together with associated landscaping, amenity
space, refuse, and cycle and car parking spaces.

Development in ELTHAM NORTH ward.

An application has been received in respect of the above which is adjacent to the Progress
Estate Conservation Area. Standard consultation letters have been sent out to properties in
the vicinity of the application site.

The consultation period expires 21 days after the date of this letter. If you would like to
discuss this proposal further please contact the case officer on the above telephone number.

The application and drawings can be inspected now at www.royalgreenwich.gov.uk/planning.

Yours Faithfully
Charlotte Norris
Development Management.


